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From: Igor Korenblit <ikorenbl@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 11:09 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

ID: RIN 3038-AC61

Please do not allow the proposed regulations to pass. It will eliminate the forex trading
opportunity for many individual traders. People need to feed their families.

It will force people to seek alternatives outside of the United States if that opportunity will exist at
all.

Please do not allow the proposed regulations to pass.

Thank you



